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Dear Parents/Carers, 16 June 2021 
 
It has been an honour to take this year group through from Year 8 to Year 11 and I know they will all go on to achieve 
their potential. To recognise their hard work and the end of their time in Year 11 we have planned an extended 
Leavers Event to celebrate their time with us. This will be within the government guidelines and also within the 
Academy’s risk assessment. 
 
The Leavers Event will take place on Thursday 24th June 2021, within school hours, beginning at 1.00pm and ending 
at 3.30pm. Students should go to the Languages corridor upon arrival from 1.00pm. Students are able to wear their 
own clothes for the event, and if they would like to wear their prom outfits they are welcome to.  
 
The timetable for the event is below: 
 

Timing Event Location 

1-1.45pm Lunch provided in form group bubbles 
(Any dietary requirements please email Miss Pickering) 

Languages Corridor – Allocated form 
rooms to be emailed to students 

1.45-2.10pm Leavers Assembly over MS Teams Languages Corridor – Allocated form 
rooms to be emailed to students 

2.10-2.45pm Interform Competition – Prizes to be won! 
Generation Game and Guess the Song 

Languages Corridor – Allocated form 
rooms to be emailed to students 

2.45-3.30pm Opportunity for photos, signing shirts and say goodbye 
to staff 
Ice Cream Van 

Academy Field 

 
Thank you for all your support during your child’s time at Montsaye, and your continuing support as their time in 
Year 11 comes to an end. 
 
If you have any questions about this please get in touch with the Academy. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Miss H. Pickering 
Year 11 Progress Leader 
 


